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Long Beach Jr. Golf Association 

The 2015 LBJGA season is more than 
half over! 

This summer we will continue to meet 
every Friday with the exception of 
Friday July 3rd. 

The LBJGA will also give our members 
the opportunity to play Recreation Park 
9 GC on Tuesday afternoons at 1pm 
beginning July 7th. Please note the 
entry form on page 3 for further details. 

I do want to thank everyone who 
contributed to our 24th annual D-day 
tournament and fundraiser. Once again 
we raised over $5000 for the LBJGA. 
These funds enable us to keep our 
registration fees at $50 per year, as well
as fund extras for our junior 
tournaments and special awards. This 
year it was gratifying to see more of our 
members and their families participate. 

Congratulations to Kaylie Nguyen for 
winning the Callaway Golf Clubs! 

Director’s Notes 

Volunteer Opportunities 

When you join the LBJGA everyone is 
required to attend our new member 
orientation meeting.  
During the orientation process we do 
ask all parents to plan to volunteer. 
 
Unfortunately as juniors progress 
through our program the level of parent 
participation seems to drop off 
dramatically! 
We desperately need parents to walk 
and supervise golfers every Friday. 
Our 18 hole players need walkers! 
Please remember...we want your kids to 
have a great time playing golf, but for 
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Please mark your 2016 calendars for 
June 11th, which will mark our 25th 
annual D-day Event! 

This summer Sheri and I would like to 
remind everyone to be careful when 
dropping off your junior golfers on 
Friday play days. Please do not block 
traffic in the Heartwell parking lot. 
We would appreciate if all junior golf 
adults would park and walk your 
players in and out. We have never 
had a safety issue, however Sheri and 
I are very aware of keeping our 
members safe while they are with us 
at our events. 

Please review the information 
regarding Friday play days on the last 
page of this newsletter. 

Let's all have a fun filled summer! 

For questions, concerns, or general 
information please call Sheri or 
myself at (562) 570-1272. 

  

everyone to have a positive 
experience we need help supervising 
play every Friday. 
Also remember Lisa and Sheri are the 
staff of LBJGA. Everyone else you see 
at our events are volunteers. This 
summer we will need table workers, 
starters, marshals, and walkers. 
We are constantly striving to improve 
the experience of our members, but 
we need the help of volunteers to 
achieve our goals. 
If you are interested in any of our 
volunteer jobs please contact Lisa or 
Sheri at (562) 570-1272. 

Upcoming 
Events 

 Crosby 
Memorial 
Junior 
Championship 

 Rec 9 Summer 
League 

  

Lisa Georgeson, Director 
Sheri Pope, Asst. Director 



 
 
 

 
 

  

     Members are to wear their uniforms 
on all Friday play days including special 
events.  All junior golfers are to conduct 
themselves in a manner which 
acknowledges the etiquette, rules and 
history of the game of golf.  
 
     The uniform consists of: 
 

1. The LBJGA issued red shirt.  
Tucked in at all times. 

2. Pants or shorts of any solid 
color. 

3. Girls may wear skirts that 
reach mid-thigh in length. 

4. Golf or tennis shoes. 
5. The LBJGA issued cap or 

visor, worn with the bill 
facing forward. 

6. Hair must be neatly combed. 
7. LBJGA issued sweatshirt. 
 

 

LBJGA Dress Code 

Recreation Park 9 Summer League 

 

Remember: 

Only approved 

LBJGA 

uniform items 

may be worn on 

Fri play days! 

Including hats! 

Trade in the 

uniforms you 

have outgrown! 

Buy extras at 

the table before 

6pm. 

 
Cell phones must be 
carried in golf bags 
during play. 
 
All phones must be 
turned off during play. 
 
Electronic devices for 
yardage only may be used
in LBJGA events. 
 
I-pods and MP3 players 
are not permitted during 
LBJGA events. 
 
The LBJGA is not 
responsible for lost 
or stolen items 
during LBJGA 
activities. 
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Note: 
- Blue jeans, denims, 

sweat pants, baggy 
cargo pants, board 
shorts, basketball shorts 
and ‘skinny jeans’ may 
not be worn at any time. 

- Only the LBJGA caps and 
visors may be worn with 
the bill facing forward. 

- Uniforms must be clean 
and not wrinkled. 

     Extra shirts and sweatshirts are 
available for sale at the check-in 
table.  As a junior golfer grows you 
may trade in your current uniform for 
a larger size. 
 
     Remember, if you are not in 
uniform you will not be allowed to 
participate. 
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Recreation Park 9 Summer League 
Tuesday's @1pm - July 7-14-21-28, August 4-11-18 

 
Entry Fee of $35 for the series or $6 per individual week. 
Entry fee includes green fees and trophies on August 18th 

 
Golf Attire required - No jeans or tee shirts 

 

Name______________________________________Age__________ 
 

Address_________________________________________________ 
 

City_______________________________Zip Code_______________ 
 

Phone______________________E-Mail________________________ 
 

Flight for Boys and Girls determined by age and number of entries 
 

Recreation Park 9 is located at 5000 E. 7th St. in Long Beach. 
 

 

Please clip this form and return with entry fee to: 
LBJGA 

6730 E. Carson St. Long Beach, CA 90808 
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D-day Tournament Results 
 

Mixed Flight 
 

1st Place - Gonzales-Gonzales-Andresen- Gonzales - 110 
2nd Place - Mers-Bailey-Guillen-Guzman - 111 

3rd Place - Gonzalez-Gonzalez-Hellyer-Jara - 117 
 

Women's Flight 
 

1st Place - Iverson-Gilden-Heland-Patterson - 113 
2nd Place - Anderson-Ewart-Rumbaugh-Quock - 121 

3rd Place - Reherman-Morse-Johnston-Anderson - 131* 
 

Men's Flight 
 

1st Place - Monson-Monson-Miyagishima-Geise - 119 
2nd Place - Padilla-Padilla-Padilla-Padilla - 120 
3rd Place - Johnson-Fennell-Carter-Santos - 121 

 
Heartwell GC is reformatted for the 

D-day Tournament. 
Par is modified to 56 

 
*Won card-off using USGA guidelines 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Looking Forward 
 

LBJGA Club Championship 
September 18-25, October 2nd 

 
No LBJGA activities on the following Fridays: 

September 4th - Labor Day Weekend 
October 9th - Volunteer Appreciation Day 

 
Registration for 2016 begins on Friday October 2nd 

 
Halloween Jr/Adult Glow-Ball Tournament - Friday October 30th - 6pm 

 

 

 

 

2015 D-day 
Callaway Club 
Winner is... 

Kaylie 
Nguyen 

2014 Club Champion 
Justin Jang 

 
Match Play Champion 

Leland Wilcox 
 

Parent of the Year 
Christina Ruaux 

 
2014 Citizenship Awards 

Stephanie Gonzalez 
Tyler Umpant 

 

2014 LBJGA MVP 
 

Justin 
Jang 

 
*tied course record at Heartwell 

with 46 strokes!  
 



 

Please note the following information 
when making your Friday plans: 

Tee times are given on a first 
come/first serve basis up to 8 days in 
advance. 

The Heartwell Pro-Shop only takes 
messages for us on Friday between 
2pm and 6pm. Please call the office for 
times and information.  

Regular Play 
June 5-12-19-26 
July 10-17-24-31 

August 7-14-21-28 
 

No activities scheduled 
for 

Friday July 3, 2015 

Summer Schedule 

Friday Play Day Information 

LBJGA 
6730 E. Carson St. 

Long Beach, CA 
90808 

Phone: 
(562)570-1272 

Fax: 
(562)570-1274 

 
For more information visit: 

 
www. LBJGA.com 

LBJGA 
Office Hours 

Monday 9am-4pm 
Tuesday 9am-4pm 
Wednesday 9am-4pm 
Thursday 9am-4pm 
Friday 12pm-2pm 
Office is closed 
Weekends and Holidays 

 

Long Beach Junior Golf 
6730 E. Carson St. 
Long Beach, CA 90808 

 

Rec Park 9 
Summer League 

begins on Tuesday 
July 7th @ 1pm 

 
No activities scheduled 

for  
Friday Sept. 4, 2015 

 

When cancelling a tee time, please call 
the office Monday thru Friday at (562) 
570-1272. On Friday play days, there is 
no one in the office after 2pm! 
Messages left will be received on 
Monday! 

Juniors must check-in at least 15 
minutes prior to their tee-time or risk 
losing there spot and will be charged 
$8 to play. 


